
Principal’s Report 

Thank you to all the parents and carers that came along to the Presentation 
Day assemblies to celebrate the achievements of the students of Lake 
Munmorah Public School.  It is indeed a very special time of the year. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all award recipients.   
 
Yr 6 Farewell 
I had the privilege of attending the Year 6 Farewell on Tuesday night.  I 
congratulate the Year 6 students for completing their primary school years.  
Students from this year are held in very high esteem by myself and the 
teaching staff for their excellent manners and behaviour, and their 
outstanding application to their learning.  Well done to all students and I 
wish them well in the coming years in high school. 
Thank you to the Turnbull family for the use of the PhotoBooth for the Year 
6 Farewell.  The kids loved it! 
 
Great Work! 
Matilda, Taneisha and Nakia have 
worked hard to complete the MultiLit 
program.  Well done to the girls for their 
commitment to their learning. 
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Upcoming Events Week 10 

Monday 16th December Kindy - Year 4 Class Party Day 

Year 5 Surf Fun Day 

Year 6 Luna Park 

Wed 18th December Last Day for Students 2019  

Seth Murray 

Sportsperson of the 
Year 

Kiara Konz 

Sportsperson of the 
Year 

Elkee Wild 

Citizenship Award 

Paige Sneddon 

Dux 



 
Staff changes 2020 
As it is with most years, there is changes to staff for the coming year.  Congratulation to Mrs 
Tania McLaren who received a transfer to her new position at Mountview High school.   
Mr Aaron McSweeny has also been successful in gaining a transfer, and is awaiting 
confirmation of his new school for 2020. 
We say goodbye to Mrs Hawkins, who will be spending more time with family on her retirement. 
Mrs Rimmington will be moving interstate to be closer to family. 

 
I sincerely thank them for their contributions to Lake Munmorah Public School and wish them all 
the best on their new adventures. 
 
End of Year Reward Day 
After working hard all year, those students who gained the required awards, wristbands and 
badges, were rewarded with a special event today.  They enjoyed a sausage sizzle and some 
free playtime to enjoy with friends.  Congratulations to those who were able to achieve this level 
of excellence in their efforts to display Respect, Responsibility and Personal Best throughout the 
year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
This week I also had the privilege of attending the Lake Munmorah High 
School Presentation Assembly.  It was gratifying to see so many of our 
LMPS students continuing to excel at high school.  Well done to those 
young people on their efforts. 
 
Wishing our students and their families a very merry Christmas and a safe 
and enjoyable start to 2020. 
 
Narelle Baldwin 
Principal 



 
 

 

 

Week 10 

Last Day for Students 

Wednesday 18th December 

Kindy - Year 4 Class Party Day 

Monday 16th December 

Year 5 Surf Fun Day 

Monday 16th December 

Year 6 Luna Park Excursion 

Monday 16th December 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 



 

 


